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Welcome to Primary 7, 
 
I hope you enjoyed the summer holidays! Next 
year I am hoping the sun will join us, .  The 
children are settling in well and have worked 
really hard to help their P1 Buddies settle in 
too.   
 
It’s a very important year and we all will be 
working hard! The hard work has begun 
already! 
 
Mrs Anderson  
 
 
 
Mrs Anderson  
 
Dates for your diary: 
 
2nd September – Parent Council Meeting 

18th September – Fundraising Dress Down Day 
21st & 22nd September – Holiday 
25th September – Movie Afternoon 
1st October – Parental Consultations 
7th October – Parent Council Meeting 
19th – 26th October – October Holidays 
2nd – 6th November -  P7/6 Dalguise 
9th November – Parent Council Meeting 
2nd December – Christmas Fair 
 
 
 
 

Maths and Numeracy            
 
This term our Numeracy focus will be Fractions, 

decimals and percentages and exploring Money 
through our Mathematics topic. We will learn 

more about:  
Simplifying fractions 

Equivalent Fractions 
Improper Fractions 

Using our operations +, -, x, ÷, to solve problems. 
The link between percentages, fractions and 

decimals. 
 
 

  Literacy                                                          
 
This term we are learning to: 
 

 spell more complex common words 

 develop our analysing skills 

 question reliability of texts 

 identify and use persuasive writing 

 recognise bias  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Health and wellbeing   
 
On Mondays P7 will have Outdoor PE and we will 

be focussing on team games and sportsmanship. 
 

Thursdays PE session will be with our PE Specialist 
Mrs Logan. 
 

At present we are getting to know each other, 
exploring rights and together we establishing class  

routines and expectations.  

 
 
 
 

Interdisciplinary – Media 
This term our main focus will be Media.  Through this 

topic we will research current affairs, explore the 
power of media through advertising and gather 
information on stereotypes in society. 
 
RME  
The children will be learning more about world 
religions with Mrs McGlynn on Thursday afternoon. 

 

 
 



    

 

 


